5. CORRESPONDENCE

The following correspondence was tabled:

L]

L]

L]

Email from Lynne Anderson (relating to an application for funding from Orana Park).

Email from Nyoli Street resident (yellow road markings).

Letter from Peter Tucker (safety issues for Casebrook Intermediate School at the intersection of
Veitches and Northfield Roads).

Email from Andrew Couper (outstanding Request for Service).

Letter from Mauri Neilson (regarding being hit on zebra crossing outside Edgeware Super Value).
Environmental Diversity Portfolio Group agenda (changes to Keep Christchurch Beautiful).

Letter from Christchurch Beautifying Association (reduction in number of certificates for
Community Pride Awards).

The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the
appropriate staff for response where appropriate.
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Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


